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August 21, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
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P-84297
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bggNbMr. E. H. Johnson, Chief

Reactor Project Branch 1
.'iRegion IV < ..

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
, g$ 28N k

-

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 C'Arlington, TX 76011 '

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter is to provide you with advance notification of spent fuel
shipments from the Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generating Station in
Platteville, Colorado, to the Idaho Chemical Processing Plant (ICPP)
in Scoville, Idaho, scheduled for the month of September, 1984. The
routing of these shipments is in accordance with that identified in
my correspondence to you on July 13, 1984.

The enclosure to this letter contains safeguards information and is
therefore attached as a separate sealed item. It must be protected
against unauthorized disclosure until ten days after arrival at ICPP
of the final spent fuel shipment in 1984.

If you have questions regarding these activities, please contact
Judd Sills at (303) 785-2223, extension 265.

Very truly yours,

1 LU. G sI,m & 4kJ/ 491cDA
J. W. Gahm
Manager, Nuclear Production
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